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Dear Parents and carers, 

Book week has been very successful, thank you to those parents who gave their time to support the reading events. 

The character costumes were really inventive and the children looked spectacular. On Monday we will be announcing the 

winners of the reading week projects. The children would like to thank Mr Papworth a school Governor, who has 

donated a considerable number of new books to the school. The school will also be providing each child with a book to 

celebrate their efforts in reading. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Iris Cerny 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrations 
Star of the Week 

 
Class 1  Kyron Maison 
Class 2  Elodie Syndercombe 

Class 3  Archie Shaw 
Class 4  Freddy Gumble 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 
13

th
 March – Red Nose Day 

23
rd

 March – TLC afternoon 1.30-7.30pm 
26

th
 March – Easter Service at St Giles 

27
th
 March – Inset Day – School closed to children 

13
th
 April – Children return to school 

 
 

 
 

Information 
. 

Netball and Multi Skills Clubs 
 
Netball Club will start again this Monday 9th 
March. 
 
Travelling Books 
 
Travelling Books arrive on Thursday 19th March 
until Wednesday 25th and will be available for 
you and your child to view and purchase. On 
Friday 20th the book will be available to view 
and on Monday 23rd, Tuesday 24th and 
Wednesday 25th you will be able to purchase 
books for your child from at 8.30am before 
school and 3.10 after school. 
 
Mothers Day Gifts 
 
Mother’s Day gifts will be available for your 
child to purchase on Friday 13th March at £3.50 
each.  Please remind your child to bring their 
money into school on this day. 
 
Year 5&6 Residential to Danbury 
 
Any outstanding monies for the above trip need 
to be paid by Thursday 26th April. If you need to 
know your current balances please speak to the 
school office. 

 

 

News 
Book Week 
 
We have had a very enjoyable Book week with 
lots of things happening in school.  Yesterday 
was our dress up day and we had lots of 
interesting costumes in school which were 
shown on the catwalk.  The winners are pictured 
below. 

 
 
Red Nose Day 

 
We would like parents to take part in this year 
Red Nose dance event along with all the pupils 
on Friday 13th March in the school hall.  We will 
be dancing to ‘Updown Funk’ by Mark Ronson 
feat Bruno Mars at 10.30 am.  Please wear 
something red and bring your dancing shoes.  
Letter explaining the event and sponsor forms 
will be sent home on Monday. 
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